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Brickfield Recruitment has just published its final major article of 2022, looking back at the year
in fund finance from a recruitment perspective and looking ahead to 2023, with commentary
from industry players on the lender, asset management and legal sides. The spike in
compensation levels experienced in 2022 appears to have receded, but market uncertainty will
present a different challenge. A tougher buy-side market in 2023 will mean opportunities for
innovators and non-traditional participants.

Read the article here.

Readers looking to receive regular updates on talent acquisition trends in fund finance can
follow Brickfield on Linkedin. Law firms, alternative lenders, asset managers, banks and
candidates with specific enquiries should email Rory Smith or call him at +44 7800 963 594.
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